GWVERSITY o

4“ UNIVERSITY OF SANTO TOMAS
% § OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
%, N

(o)
7 61

&
N

UST:S006-00-CI123
AY: 2019-2020

TO: THE DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS AND
HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS
FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

SUBJECT: RENAMING OF THE DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN LANGUAGES

DATE: 31 JANUARY 2020

Upon the recommendation of the Dean of the Faculty of Arts and Letters, endorsement of
the Office of the Vice Rector for Academic Affairs, and approval of the Office of the Rector,
the then Department of Foreign Languages is now officially renamed as Department of Modern
Languages.

The said department is one of the University-wide Departments under the Faculty of Arts
and Letters.

Thank you.
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FR. JESUS M. MIRANDA, JR., O.P.
Secretary-General
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